
To receive a report on the Tamar Crossings Public Inquiry and consider any 

actions 

 

On the 15 October 2024 there will be a public inquiry to review the application for the 

toll increase only. 

The public inquiry is to be held at the Copthorne Hotel, Plymouth. 

Saltash Town Council could be represented at the inquiry by a councillor(s) should it 

be considered necessary. 

Attached is a copy of the letter issued to the Tamar Crossings by the Chairman of the 

Town Council in the year 2023-24. 

 

End of Report 

Town Clerk / RFO 


